
Nanpean Community Primary School 

Parents Forum/ PTA meeting 

Topic/s: 
1) Review of previous actions 
2) Walking Bus 
3) Ice cream selling 
4) Trips 

Attendance: 
Mrs Wicks (Headteacher) 
+ 3 parents 

Date: 2/5/18 

9:00am 

  

Notes of meeting Action 

1) Review of previous actions 
CW ask TAs if they would be willing to supervise the Walking Bus – 
TO DO. 

 
PTA members let CW know if they could supervise the Walking Bus – 
COMPLETE (see below). 
 
CW send next year’s calendar with key events – COMPLETE.  

 
CE enquire about the use of Brannel School for the film night – TO 
DO. 
 

 
* 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
* 
 

2) Walking Bus 
Parents expressed a concern that there won’t be enough parent 
volunteers to run the Walking Bus. CW agreed, there would need to 
be a committed group of TAs to run it. A parent asked if high visibility 
vests would need to be worn by all adults and pupils. CW will 
investigate if the walking bus goes ahead; these could be sources 
from a Road Safety company. 
A parent suggested a ‘walk to school’ reward system if the walking 
bus cannot be set up. Pupils could get stickers for walking to school 
and if they get a certain number, they get a certificate. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

3) Ice cream selling 
A parent suggested we sell ice creams one day a week to raise 
money. Pondhu School do this. The group agreed how this could take 
place every Friday next half term in June. They discussed whether 
ice lollies or ice cream should be sold. It was agreed that to reduce 
littering from wrappers, ice cream in cones should be sold.  
 

 
 

CW to liaise with 
the HT @ Pondhu 

School. 

4) Trips 
A parent asked if more notice could be provided for school trips so 
that families could budget for them. CW apologised for the short 
notice for the forthcoming Prosper trip: the teachers had great 
difficulty booking this trip, they were hoping for the end of May 
originally. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Next meeting: 
Wednesday 6th June 2018 at 9:00am 

 

 


